Safeguarding Adults Policies, Learning & development group

Action Tracker Sheet




24th May 2011
	1. 
	ACTION
	Officer
	Deadline
	Progress 

e.g. pending or complete

	2. 
	all partners to send P&P information (on attached form Policies framework) to Stephanie Scoffield
	All partner members
	12th August 2011
	

	3. 
	Cross referencing of Hendon competencies with Camden Multiagency training strategy and Multi agency framework
	Trevor Plumb
	2nd September 2011
	

	4. 
	Results of Quality Assurance audit to Peter D’Souza for distribution
	Carol O’Brien
	19th August 2011
	

	5. 
	Re-format of ToR’s
	Stephanie Scoffield
	12th August 2011
	


Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board

· Policies, Learning & development Sub Group
	Date and Time of meeting 
	24th May 2011
	Venue
	Bidborough house


	Present

	Names 
	Role and organisation
	Contact details

	Chair  - 

Colin Plant
	Director Camden Mental Health Services
	Colin.Plant@candi.nhs.uk
Tel: 020 3317 3582

Fax: 020 3317 3610

	Minute taker - 

Peter D’Souza

	Safeguarding Adults Training and Information Admin Support Officer
	Peter.D’Souza@camden.gov.uk

0207 974 4411

	Val Evans
	Head of Safeguarding & Care Practice Development Adult Social Care
	Val.Evans@camden.gov.uk
0207 974 2964

	Jackie Goossens
	Training and Development Manager: Children’s Workforce and Adult Social Care
	Jackie.Goosens@camden.gov.uk
02074213

	Stephanie Scoffield
	Safeguarding Adults Training 

and Information Officer               
	Stephanie.scoffield@camden.gov.uk
0207 974 3114

	Eamon Greville
	Safeguarding Adults ( Adult Protection) Co Coordinator
	Eamon.Grevile@camden,gov.uk
0207 974 2932

	Claire Barcham
	Safeguarding Manager until replacement for Ruth Vine is in post
	Claire.barcham@candi.nhs.uk

	Luke Bennett
	Senior Policy Officer - HASC
	luke.bennett@camden.gov.uk
020 7974 3245

	Jonathan Freedman
	NHS Camden provider services
	J.freedman@nhs.net

	Gary Norwood
	London Fire Brigade

Station Manager

A41 West Hampstead
	gary.norwood@london-fire.gov.uk

	DS Trevor J Plumb
	Camden Police Community Safety Unit
	Trevor.J.Plumb@met.pnn.police.uk

	Betsy Lau-Robinson
	Safeguarding Lead –
UCLH Trust
	betsy.lau-robinson@uclh.nhs.uk
020 7380 9313


	Apologies

	Name
	Role and organisation
	Contact details

	Martin Barber


	Safeguarding Development Officer
	Martin.Barber@candi.nhs.uk
0203 317 2767

	Christopher Nicklin
	Information and Access Team Manager

ASC Assessments and Care Management
	Christopher.Nicklin@camden.gov.uk
0207 974 3828

	Thomas Williams
	Special Projects Officer – Res Commissioning Team
	Thomas.Williams@camden.gov.uk
0207 974 6998

	Josephine Allman
	Head of Passenger and Accessible Transport Services
	Josephine.Allman@camden.gov.uk
020 7974 5560

	Mary McGowan
	Head of Promoting Independence
	mary.mcgowan@camden.gov.uk
020 7974 5804

	Vivienne Broadhurst
	Head of Assessment & Care Management
	Vivienne.Broadhurst@camden.gov.uk
020 7974 6092

	Maurine Brewster

	Health and Social Care Forum 
	MBrewster@vac.org.uk
0207 284 6576

	Mark Dunlop
	NHS Camden commissioning service
	Mdunlop@nhs.net

	Adam Kerr
	Probation service
	Adam.Kerr@london.probation.gsi.gov.uk

	Ashley Baber
	Chief Executive Officer
	ashley@camdencarers.org.uk
020 7388 5422

	Linda J Davies
	Safeguarding lead –
Royal Free
	Ldavies1@nhs.net
Bleep -2626

	Kim Heals 
	 Head of Social Care 
	Kim.Heals@camden.gov.uk


	Denise Pittaway 
	Senior Policy Officer 
	Denise.Pittaway@camden.gov.uk


	Patsy Achonolu 
	Personal Assistant 
	Patsy.Achonolu@camden.gov.uk


	Maggie Bisset  
	Head of Nursing 
	Maggie.bisset@nhs.net 

	Maureen Brown
	
	maureen.browne@uclh.nhs.uk


	Amena Sassaka
	Age Concern 
	s.amena@ageconcerncamden.org.uk



	1. 1.
	Introductions
Jackie Goossens has now taken over from Paula Peake as part of the CSF TDS restructure.

Gary Norwood is the new LFB rep to the group.


	2. 
	Minutes of previous meeting and matters arising

It was noted that there would be two sets of Minutes to review. The previous Training sub group minutes were agreed by the sub group, there were no Policy & Procedures Minutes available to review.

A change to the group title was agreed, to reflect the merger this would be; Policies, Learning and Development sub group 

	3. 
	Hate Crime Panel update
A New group has commenced which although Safeguarding is not leading is possible for the group to contribute to.

The London procedures have been published but the Panel is currently waiting for the board to accept with the recommendation of ratification.
It is widely believed that there is much confusion with front line staff on the procedures, Mike Cook to ratify. The TOR’s are still being drafted.



	4. 
	Policies and Procedures
The ASC has adopted the PAN London 2011 Polcies and local appendices of March 11, available on the Camden Public website.

A mapping exercise was carried out between Camden multiagency policy and procedures to those of Pan London and additions were identified changes of terminology such as ‘Adults at risk’ instead of ‘Vulnerable Adult’ and some Ommissions gaps were identified.
A clear statement that Safeguarding Adults is everyones responsibility and that all Trainers commissioned by the safeguarding board will work towards the PAN London & Camden Procedures.

It was suggested and discussed that all partners would supply information on their relevant  P&P to Stephanie under six area headings (see attached form).
It was mentioned that it would be good for the group to view the Q&A audit

Action – all partners to send P&P information (on attached form) to Steph by no later then the 12th Aug 11, prior to next meeting 

Action – Trevor Plumb, to cross reference competencies with the Multi Agency training strategy and Multi agency framework with that of the Competencies at Hendon and present findings at next meeting. 
Action – Carol O’Brien to send QA results to Peter D’Souza

	5. 
	Terms of Reference

The group will need to re-assess the current TOR’s and look at a format that will fit and re-launch the new project brand.

Action – Steph to re-format the current TOR’s and circulate to members of the group prior to next meeting

	6. 
	N.B.

The meeting closed before the group looked at all partnerships training information and statistics.



	
	A.O.B.

Val wanted to remind the group that although Stephanie Scoffield’s position is to support and push forward the work of the sub group, this is only a minute portion of her vast role. The group is expected to give consideration to the time required to produce any requested Training reports and compiling of multi agency information requested for the group meetings.
Val will be retiring in July and would like to wish the group farewell and great success. ‘It has been a pleasure to work with members/ partners of the group’.



	
	Next Meeting

14:30 – 16:00
2nd September 2011

Training Room 1
Training and Development centre

2nd floor

Crowndale Centre

218 Eversholt street

NW1 1BD
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